
Upper Neuse River Basin Association 
Board Meeting Cancellation Notice 

 
The Upper Neuse River Basin Association Board that is scheduled to  
 
meet on May 19, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. has been canceled. The next Board  
 
meeting will be June 16, 2021 and is scheduled to be a teleconference 
 
meeting (as permitted in its bylaws). 
 
  
 
 
 

 

   
 
 

 


